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HONEYWELL SAFETY AND PRODUCTIVITY SOLUTIONS 

Date: 

To: 

Subject: 

April 28, 2023 

Honeywell Respiratory PPE Customers 

Market Action Notice – PAPR PA911 

WARNING! All recipients of this Market Action Notice must read, understand and follow all 

instructions carefully.  

Dear Honeywell Respiratory Protection Customer, 

At Honeywell, our mission is to be the global leader in personal protective equipment with innovative 

solutions that help protect workers and workplaces.   Aligned with this commitment, Honeywell issued 

a Notice on or about March 17, 2023, related to PA911 Headpieces.

Honeywell identified label non-conformity on our product PA911 manufactured between August 2021 
and March 2023. Next to "ANSI/ISEA Z87.1“, which is standard for Eyes and Face protection, was also 
written "type 1, class G“. Types and classes are not defined in this standard. Nevertheless, types and 
classes are defined in ANSI/ISEA Z89.1 which is standard for hard-hats. Having this "type 1, class G“ 
written next to standard for Eyes and Face protection might cause confusion that PA911 is hard-hat.  

PA911 is only certified for Eye-Face protection. Labels on all affected products in Honeywell were 
corrected.“

Honeywell regrets any inconvenience this issue has caused. Honeywell remains committed to worker safety, 

and we felt it was necessary and prudent to take these actions. 

If you need additional information or instruction, please contact: 

PPE USA: 1-800-430-5490 

PPE Canada: 1-888-212-7233 

CustomerServiceInquiryBox@Honeywell.com 
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